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Quirky Quiz!  
Robert Lamacraft kindly took the reins at our October meeting 
with one of his wonderful ‘Quirky Quizzes’. The various rounds 
were entertaining and played to different strengths across the 
group - my own ‘speciality subject’ was the Abba round! It was 
great fun and the winners were suitably delighted by the 
trophies, kindly donated by Robert. All in all, a fun filled 
afternoon!  
 
 

 

Next HUSH! meeting - Christmas Meal  
Tuesday 13th December at 12pm 
Our final Hush Club for 2016 is our Christmas meal at Debut Restaurant! We need to be ​ready to                   
sit down at midday ​on Tuesday 13th December.  Please leave plenty of time to park.  
It was suggested that it might be fun to have a ​‘Secret Santa’ at the meal. If those who are                    
coming would like to purchase and wrap a small gift (maximum value £5) and pass to me, we will                   
then do a ‘lucky dip’ to determine who received which gift. No worries if you would prefer not to                   
though. 

A note on parking: 
There is limited parking at the college, so I would encourage you to come by public transport or to                   
share cars where possible. If you do drive, park in the student car park, but you do not need to                    
pay. Instead, you need to park, then collect a ‘free parking’ permit from Southwell Porter’s Lodge                
to display on your car instead (the Lodge is on the right, just as you enter the car park). 
 

Looking ahead to 2017 
Over the next few weeks I will be finalising our HUSH! Calendar for 2017. I will be contacting the                   
individuals and organisations already recommended by yourselves, but if you have any further             
suggestions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
As discussed at the last meeting, we will be booking HUSH! Dates for the fourth Tuesday of the                  
month, which means the 2017 dates will be:-  
24th January, 28th February, 28th March, 25th April, 23rd May, 27th June, 25th July, 22nd August,                
26th September, 24th October, 28th November and finally our Christmas Meal on 12th December. 
 
 

 
If you would like to get in touch, please feel free to email Tracey at 

hush@norfolkdeaf.org.uk​ or call on 01603 404440. 
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